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Camas County Building Department
P.O. Box 430, Fairfield, Idaho 83327

208-764-2046
cecpz@rtci.net

PUBLIC NOTICE

This is to inform the general public that the building permit fees have been raised
effective January 1, 2020.

A building permit is required for any owner or authorized agent who intends to
construct, enlarge, alter, repair, move, demolish or change the occupancy of a building
or structure, or to erect, install, enlarge, alter, repair, remove convert or replace any
electrical, gas, mechanical or plumbing system, the installation of which is regulated by
the building code, or cause any such work to be done shall make application to the
building official and obtain the required permit.

Any person commencing work requiring a permit on a building, structure, electrical, gas
mechanical or plumbing system before obtaining the necessary permits shall be subject
to double the permit fee in addition to the required permit fee.

Agricultural permits will be issued for structures that meet the definition as defined in
the International Building Code.

“Tiny homes” shall meet the requirement of the International Residential Code and the
State of Idaho, Division of Building Safety requirements.

Structures submitted for permit must contain a site plan, foot & foundation plan, floor
plan, building section, wall section, roof plan & reschek per the permit guidelines. Plan
for residential buildings may be drawn by a draftsman and are not required to be
stamped by an architect.

If you have any questions please contact the building department at the above address.

Sincerely,
Dwight H. Butlin

Building Official
Camas County, ID



